
Hello.  

I have a 650 sq ft salon in Gualala ca which has lots of windows and a door on both sides. I open everything up and 

have a fan and sometimes heat fan going as it’s very cool on the coast. It’s me as a hairdresser and my daughter as a 

hairdresser  which our stations are about 20 ft apart. We disinfect in between each client and don’t allow anyone else 

in while our client is having a service done. As you know, with our training was mostly about disinfectant, sanitation  

and hygiene. There really isn’t a space outside to do hair as the coast is most often breezy and chilled. Hair would fly 

everywhere. I feel as though we we have sufficient air flow in salon as if it were outside minus the wind gusts. I’m no 

longer receiving edd and and as you know it’s extremely difficult to get in touch with them, also the 667 a week is not 

near what I usually make therefore I can’t pay my bills on that allowance. That being said, please take into 

consideration our dynamics and allow us to reopen. I believe that each business situation is different and should be 

evaluated individually with a plan of action. This is a small town with only a few salons here. I beg you to discuss this 

at the table. Also if me and my daughter (the other stylist) need to work separate days we can do that to. Thank you 

for reading this and please get back to me.  

 

Jennifer Miller 

Attraction hair salon 

 


